January 15, 2019

Dear Friend and Supporter;

Thank you for supporting Christian Brothers High School! For your convenience, enclosed is a

summary of gifts you made to CBHS during the 2019 calendar year.

In academics, in the arts, in athletics, in faith and in service, the past 12 months have held great

moments for our school community. As we enter a new year and a new decade, thank you for making it a
memorable year for our students. Here are just a few highlights.

We celebrated our 143 Commencement, graduating 263 college bound men and women.

We earned a full six-year accreditation from the Western Association of Schools and Colleges,
and the Western Catholic Educational Association.

In athletics, 27 varsity sports teams trained, competed and excelled. The Falcons emerged
victorious in Holy Bowl XLIX.

We broke ground on important new athletic facilities and added parking.

Students, parents and employees served the community at Wellspring Women’s Center, Habitat
for Humanity, the Sacramento Food Bank, Camp Rec, and many other worthy organizations.
The CB Robotics Team took first place at the Marine Advanced Technology Education ROV
competition and won Best Engineering Presentation as well as Best Marketing Display.

Student showcased their artistic abilities at the 27" Annual La Salle Art Show. On stage, our
theater program garnered 8 regional Elly Awards, and 17 nominations.

Together with our worldwide Lasallian community, we celebrated the Lasallian Jubilee Year
marking the 300" anniversary of the death of St. John Baptist de La Salle.

More than 400 students received need-based scholarships enabling them to attend CB, continuing
our role as the region’s leader in tuition assistance.

You helped make all this possible. You have helped shape this remarkable community where

your men and women discover who they are, and are supported as they become their best selves.
Thank you for the generous gifts you have given Christian Brothers High School.

Please note, the summary enclosed includes cash and stock gifts, but does not include pledges or

in-kind contributions such as auction items. If you need a summary of auction donations, or have any
other questions, please call our Advancement Office at 916-733-3633. We will be happy to assist you.

With thanks and best wishes for a Happy New Year,

i Mo

Lorcan P. Barnes
President



